
From:                                         Ronak Ahmed <ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk>
Sent:                                           30 April 2019 16:57
To:                                               Lorraine Cordell
Subject:                                     RE: Your Son's Case
 
Good afternoon
 
Thank you or your email.
 
We have not heard anything yet and I am hoping that the Claimants do not take any action so that the claim is stuck out.  If
contact is made then we shall of course be in touch.
 
In relation to opening up the old court order, I am not confident that such a step would be covered by Legal Aid.
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards
 
 
Ronak Ahmed
Consultant Solicitor
Tel      (01582) 726579
Email  ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk
______________________________________________
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 23 April 2019 11:40
To: Ronak Ahmed <ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Your Son's Case
 
Dear Ronak Ahmed
 
I was wondering if there was any update and if Enfield Council has made any contract with you regarding my son. Sean also said when
we saw him at court maybe the old court order should be reopened due to Enfield Council not doing what the court ordered I was
wondering your input in this.
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell
 

mailto:ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk

